
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Racing SA Office 
 

In accordance with rule AR105, Trainer Mr. B Clarke has notified Racing SA Stewards of 

following: 

 

HAYZELLE – Which last raced at Port Lincoln on Thursday, 31 December 20, underwent surgery 

to remove bone chips from its off fore knee. The mare is currently in work.  
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In accordance with rule AR105, Trainer Mrs. N Bruggemann has notified Racing SA Stewards of 

following: 

 

VALENTINA STAR – Which last raced at Darwin on Wednesday, 14 July 2021, underwent surgery 

to remove bone chips from the off fore fetlock joint. The mare will now be spelled. 
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